
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  October 20, 2015 

TO:   Board of Directors 

FROM:  Amy Neiman, Director of Teaching & Learning 

SUBJECT:  Supplemental Materials Adoption 

 

Below is the list of supplemental materials that have been reviewed by all members 

of the Instructional Materials Committee (IMC).  Feedback has been favorable.  

This collection of short stories was adopted in 2001 for use with in high school, 

however the new request is to use this book with the eighth grade English classes. I 

respectfully recommend the school board adopt the below supplemental materials: 

 

8th grade – English Language Arts 

The House on Mango Street, by Sandra Cisneros (copyright 1984 or later) 

 


